
Sophie Butcher - East guyong quarry 

  
Sophie,  
 
Advice  by NSW Office of water below.  
 
Will follow under formal DPI letterhead shortly.  
 
Greg Paine  
Business Services  
Department of Primary Industries  
 
Tel: 8289 3951  
 
 
Comment by NSW Office of Water 

The NSW Office of Water advises that it can support the proposed modification based on 
the following comment and recommended condition of consent:  
 
(i)        The proposed access road indicates the requirement to construct a temporary 
crossing of an existing watercourse and two crossings of the proposed clean water 
diversion channel.  It is recommended watercourse crossings be consistent with the Office 
of Water Guidelines for Controlled Activities (July 2012), and be updated accordingly within 
the relevant construction and operational management plans.  
 
(ii)        Recommended condition  
 
1.        The Soil and Water Management Plan is to be amended in consultation with the 
NSW Office of Water. Watercourse crossings are to be consistent with the Controlled 
Activities on Waterfront Land Guidelines for Riparian Corridors on Waterfront Land (NSW 
Office of Water, July 2012).  
 
For further information please contact Tim Baker, A/Manager Major Projects, Mines and 
Assessment (Dubbo office) on 6841 7403 or at: Tim.Baker@water.nsw.gov.au.  

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information.
If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. 
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.

From:    <greg.paine@industry.nsw.gov.au>
To:    <sophie.butcher@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    12/14/2012 5:09 PM
Subject:   East guyong quarry
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